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To whom it may concern: 

I am in full support of SB1590 to increase public access to towed water sports. 

 

It is incredibly shameful that a VERY small Minority of the upper Willamette river 

community has fought to not allow wakeboarding and surfing on various areas of the 

Willamette.  

This is a PUBLIC RIVER and shared by all for various boating activities. Boating 

registration fees should allow unrestrained legal usage by all. 

 

The logic in previously stopping boat towing activities is downright Orwellian and 

unconstitutional. Government is taking money to provide access to all, then telling us 

we can’t use it. We have been stopped by the sheriff for towing our kids on 

innertubes, and wake surfing. My boat is no longer legal on the upper Willamette. 

 

This is WRONG and unconstitutional! 

 

Tony P. 

 


